Are these your people?

Subject: Are these your people?

From: Freddie Nuno <freddie.nuno®@lacity.org>
Date: 06/06/2016 05:26 PM

To: Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

http://michaelkohlhaas.org/wp/category/hollywood-property-owners-alliance/

Best,

Freddie Nuno, Lieutenant

Senior Traffic Supervisor Il
City Wide Part Time Traffic Officer Program

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
213.972.4934
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This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles
Department of Transportation, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this
information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading
or saving in any matter.
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